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A colleague 
shared this about 
Dr. Hill: 

Dr. Jordan Hill 
Radiation Oncology 

University of Alberta 
 

"Dr. Hill was Chief resident 
physician of the Radiation 
Oncology program at the 
University of Alberta, when I 
transferred from Winnipeg. As a 
father of a family of five, I was very 
stressed out about finding a place 
to live in Edmonton. The place we 
ended up buying wasn’t available 
until one month after we arrived in 
Edmonton. Dr. Hill was away with 
his family on elective, so he let my 
family stay at his place, free of 
charge, while we waited for our 
new house to be available. I 
cannot adequately describe how 
kind this gesture was, knowing 
that my family would have a place 
to stay and that this was the 
welcoming culture of the new 
program that I would be joining. 
Dr. Hill also meets with junior 
resident physicians on a regular 
basis to provide teaching and has 
even compiled a comprehensive 
set of notes that covers the Royal 
College Objectives, which he 
shares freely to all resident 
physicians. I know that he will be 
an awesome leader in the field of 
medicine and believe he should 
be a recipient of the Resident 
Physician of the Month Award!"

I’m originally from Medicine Hat. I did my undergraduate studies in 
Exercise Science at BYU (Brigham Young University) in Salt Lake City, 
Utah. I completed my M.D. at the University of Alberta in 2018 and am 
now in the final year of my radiation oncology residency (PGY 5). 
Following my residency, I plan on doing a fellowship at Harvard 
University’s Dana Farber Cancer Institute, where I will sub-specialize in 
adult and pediatric CNS tumours. I have several hobbies including golf, 
running and basketball. Mostly, I keep busy with my family (wife and 
three kids ages 7, 5, and 3).

 


